

Dear Upstander,

We hope that you and your loved ones are staying safe and healthy during these uncertain times. Even though recent events have altered our daily lives in a multitude of unpredictable ways, our mission to end bullying is now more essential than ever. Our programs, which encourage empathy, kindness, and compassion, are especially important right now, and we are deeply grateful for your continued support. As more of us are working from home, we hope you'll choose to follow the Tyler Clementi Foundation on Twitter or Facebook to get the latest program updates.

We just kicked off our 2020 Youth Ambassador Program, which unites young leaders from across the country who work to end bullying in their communities. We are thrilled to announce that we have accepted a diverse cohort of **22 Youth Ambassadors!** In the next year, these students will meet in a series of webinars that will help them develop the skills they need to coordinate effective anti-bullying and digital wellness actions in their communities. We hope you will join us in supporting their important work. Click here to learn more.

We have also proudly achieved the **incredible milestone of reaching 765,000 <u>#Upstanders</u> toward our goal of 1 million**. We think that this demonstrates the importance and power of our message even during social distancing. <u>Please share your #Upstander story with us</u>, and if you are able, please consider <u>making a donation</u> to help support our work.

Stay Safe and Be Well,

The Team at the Tyler Clementi Foundation



104 West 29th St., 11th Floor, New York, NY 10001

The Tyler Clementi Foundation is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization whose mission is to end online and offline bullying in schools, workplaces, and faith communities.

